Kingston Seymour Bridge Club - Members' Questionnaire 2020/21

1 Our next Annual General Meeting will be held on Zoom, probably in late-January 2021.
If it's on a date you're available, would you be able to attend and expect to do so?

2 Have you been playing on-line bridge in the last few months? If so, please tell us in the
comments box below which sytems you have used. Please tick ALL appropriate boxes.
(a) I have enjoyed on-line bridge but would prefer to play face-to-face.
(b) 1 am happy playing both on-line and face-to-face bridge.

(c) I have not played any on-line bridge.
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3 A number of on-line bridge systems now offer (or are being extended to offer) the ability
to speak to (and sometimes to see) the people you're playing with. How might those
developments influence your view of playing on-line?

(a) It would encourage me to try on-line bridge.
(b) It would increase my enjoyment of playing on-line.

(c) It would make no difference.

(d) I would still not want to play on-line.

i

Additional Comments

4 When we are able to reopen the club, would you like us to arrange any additional sessions,

perhaps taking advantage of the new on-line options?

Please tick ALL appropriate boxes and tell us in the comments section when (eg afternoon

or evening on which days) you would prefer those additional sessions to be.
(@) | am happy with the traditional Tuesday evening sessions.

(b) 1would like the club to arrange additional face-to-face sessions.

(c) 1'would like the club to arrange some on-line sessions.

(d) 1 would be prepared to assist in arranging or managing these additional sessions.
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5 If there are any other matters you would like to see discussed at the AGM or that you'd like us to
consider in our plans for reopening the club, please tell us in the comments section below.
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